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Wednesday, December 21, 2016 Winter Concert—6:00 p.m. 

Monday, December 26, 2016 to 

 Friday, January 6, 2017  Christmas Break—No School 

Friday, January 27, 2017  P.A. Day—No School 

Monday, February 20, 2017  Family Day—No School 

Friday, March 3, 2017   P.A. Day—No School 

Monday, March 13 to 

 Friday, March 17, 2017   March Break—No School 

Friday, April 14, 2017    Good Friday—No School 

Monday, April 17, 2017   Easter Monday—No School 

Monday, May 22, 2017   Victoria Day—No School 

Friday, June 9, 2017   P.A. Day—No School 

Friday, June 23, 2017   Graduation @ Sir Allan MacNab—4:00 to 6:00 pm  

Thursday, June 29, 2017  Last day of School 

Friday, June 30, 2017   P.A. Day—No school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



Principal Message 

Dear Chedoke Families and Friends, 

 

The holiday season is upon us.  Everyone has little hop in their step, as our staff and 

students prepare for the Winter Break where they will have an opportunity to rest, re-

lax and connect with family and friends.  On behalf of the Chedoke Team, we wish you a 

safe and happy Winter Break and all of the best in the New Year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As we move into our final week of school in December, I would like to highlight a few 

opportunities and events that are taking place.  Wednesday, December 21st at 11:00 am 

is our Dress Rehearsal for our Holiday Concert and our Good-Bye to the Staff and Stu-

dents who will be beginning the new year at Tiffany Hills Elementary School.  It is an 

opportunity to say thank you and to wish our staff and students, who are leaving Che-

doke School, the very best moving forward.   

 

Finally, I hope to connect with you at our Holiday Concert on December 21st at 6:00 pm 

in McNab Secondary School's Auditorium.  It will be an opportunity to visit with one an-

other and to celebrate the talent and spirit of our students at Chedoke School. 

 

 

Mrs. Mochrie       Mrs. Corbin Harper 

Principal                Vice-Principal 



 

Chedoke Song Club 

 “Christmas Music in the City” 

Bus tour 

December 15th, 2016 









SCHOOL STORE PRODUCT LIST 


